
Randolph Planning Board MeeƟng NoƟce 
The March 6, 2025 Randolph Planning Board meeƟng has 

been CANCELED due to a conflict with the Gorham 
Randolph Shelburne CooperaƟve School District meeƟng.  

The next Randolph Planning Board meeƟng will be on 
April 3, 2025 at 7 pm at Randolph Town Hall. 

QuesƟons? Email planning@randolph.nh.gov 


